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House Transportation Committee and House Members, 

My name is Brandon Eberhardt and I am a Grand Forks Resident. I am also a Police Officer 

with the City of Grand Forks. I have been with the Grand Forks Police Department for 15 

years. I am also a child passenger safety technician. I would ask for your support of Senate 

bill, 2362 as it comes before you for a vote. I am not asking for this legislation so that we 

(law enforcement) can write more tickets. I am asking for this legislation because I genuinely 

care about the safety of the citizens of the community I serve. I have personally seen 

common sense laws for child passenger safety cause a clear change in behavior. Passing 

this law WILL result in a change in behavior in the motoring public and it WILL result in more 

lives saved.   

Warm regards, 

Brandon Eberhardt 

Training Sergeant 

Grand Forks Police Department 
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